

16th January 2018

Dear Year 7 Parent

Re: Parent Exercise Book Review

At Shevington High School we have high expectations of the amount of effort children put in and the quality of work they produce.

As we really believe that parental engagement is a crucial aspect of pupil progress, we invite you to look through your child's exercise books and view the quality of the work completed by your son or daughter in each subject.

The plan is that Year 7 pupils will bring their core exercise books home on **Monday 29th January**. (See below for list). Please could you ensure your child brings these home in a suitable bag on that day. Please be aware they may be heavy.

In order for you to have sufficient time to peruse the books, we ask you keep them for the full week and return them on <u>Friday 2nd February</u>. Pupils will not be expected to have their books with them this week asit is assessment week. We also request that you sign the glued-in sheet at the front of each book.

We hope this is a useful activity in accelerating progress and hope it will facilitate discussions at home.

Key Dates:

Week beginning 29th January - Year 7 Assessment week Monday 29th January - pupils take all books home Friday 2nd February - pupils return all books to forms with each subject sheet signed

Books being sent home:

English

Maths

Science

Spanish

French

History

Geography

RE

Many thanks for your support.

Z Hames

Assistant Headteacher

SHEVINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr J Grant Shevington Lane, Shevington, Wigan WN6 8AB

Tel: 01257 400990

Website: www.shevingtonhigh.org.uk Email: enquiries@shevingtonhigh.org.uk Teaching & Leadership

National Support School designated by



ifacebook.com/shevingtonhigh twitter.com/shevingtonhigh